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LIFT THE BAN
on liquor licenses in Wilkinsburg

This spring, the WCDC seeks to place a referendum on the primary election ballot allowing 
restaurants in Wilkinsburg to apply for and receive liquor licenses from the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. If you’re a registered Wilkinsburg voter, please  
support this campaign by volunteering, signing  a petition, and voting on May 19!

HELP SIGN VOTE

Want to learn more about liquor licenses in Wilkinsburg?
visit WILKINSBURGCDC.ORG or call (412) 727-7855

Volunteer with Us!

To place a referendum on 
the ballot in May, we need 
to collect 1,059 signatures 
from registered Wilkinsburg 

voters. 

Volunteers are needed to 
circulate petitions & collect 

signatures between
February 17 & March 9, 2015.

Interested? Please email 
marlee@wilkinsburgcdc.org 

or call (412) 727-7855  
to  participate.

Raise Your Pen!

Do you favor the granting 
of liquor licenses for the sale 
of liquor in the Borough of 

Wilkinsburg?

If so, please sign a petition! 
Volunteers will circulate  

petitions by going door to 
door throughout Wilkinsburg. 

However! You can also 
stop by the WCDC office at 
1001 Wood St., Wilkinsburg 
between 9 a.m. & 5 p.m. on 

weekdays to sign.

Remember on May 19!

Even if we collect enough 
signatures, we will still need 
Wilkinsburg voters to vote 

“Yes” on the primary 
election ballot.

The primaries take place on 
May 19, 2015, so save the 

date & remember to vote!

Forget where to vote? To
locate your polling place, 

confirm your registration 
& more, visit 

bit.ly/1woD1NQ. 


